7/9/25, 11:51 AM Mail - Dominic J. Sisneros - Outlook

ﬁ Outlook

FW: AES Meeting in Chambers? Why?

From Greg Shaffer <gshaffer@santafecountynm.gov>
Date Thu 5/29/2025 12:40 PM
To  Dominic J. Sisneros <djsisneros@santafecountynm.gov>; Alexandra Ladd <aladd@santafecountynm.gov>

Gregory S. Shaffer
County Manager

102 Grant Ave., 2nd Floor
PO Box 276

Santa Fe NM 87504-0276
Tele: 505.986.6200

Fax: 505.995.2740

From: Adair Seldon <adairseldon@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 29, 2025 11:17 AM

To: Greg Shaffer <gshaffer@santafecountynm.gov>
Subject: AES Meeting in Chambers? Why?

WARNING:

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know
the content is safe.

| am disappointed to find that the AES hearing for the proposed lithium lon BESS facility will be in
chambers and not open to the public. As a concerned citizen, it is my right to witness this hearing in a
live, transparent environment. Could it be that you're counting on a smaller turnout if they can only
attend via Zoom? This is not in the best interest of the community—only the interests of AES.

Please reconsider your position and allow attendees to be there in person.

Thank you,
Adair Seldon

https://outlook.office.com/mail/AAMKAGQwZTUOZmY5LWNKN2UtNGYzYS05ZjZkLWJjMDJhNzY2MmMyMwAuAAAAAABapUHZe4eKQ5UgBrqOv3F...
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